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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul March 24,  2021 

Upcoming Events 
 
 

March 24~ Report Cards  are ready to view. 
 

April 1~ Holy Thursday/No School 
 

April 2~ Good Friday/ No School 
 

April 5~Easter Monday/No School 

 

April 6– Rosary Tuesday, see p.2 for details. 
 

April 9~ Noon Dismissal/Faculty Meeting/

Spirit Day 
 

April 19 ~ CONFIRMATION 

 

April 24~ First Holy Communion 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hail, Holy Queen, mother of mercy, our life, our sweet-

ness, and our hope. To you do we cry, poor banished 

children of Eve;  to you do we send up our sighs, mourn-

ing, and weeping in this valley of tears.  Turn then, most 

gracious advocate, your eyes of mercy toward us, and  

after this our exile show us the blessed fruit of your 

womb, Jesus. O clement, O loving, O sweet Virgin Mary.  

Pray for us, O Holy Mother of  God.  That we may be 

made worthy of  the promises of  Christ. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This group of  6th, 7th, and 8th grade 

students competed in the St. Dominic 

Math Festival on Tuesday, March 23.   

Every student earned a ribbon!   

Congratulations to all!!  

Good Afternoon, 

HOORAY!  GOD IS GOOD!  I am so ex-

cited that we have made it to fourth quarter!  

Thank you so much for all of  the support 

you have given St. Paul School this school 

year!  

The third quarter report cards are now 

available on Teacherease.  To access this 

you just need to log into your child’s ac-

count and select the Report Card tab.  If  

you have any problems at all, please contact 

the school office. 

Many blessings to all of  our St. Paul School 

families! 

Mrs. Kelly Kaimann 



COVID-19 

 Reminder 
If anyone in your  family house-

hold has symptoms and/or gets 

tested for COVID-19, please keep 

your child(ren) home until you 

have more  information.   

Please contact Mrs. Kaimann if 

you are unsure what to do.   

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  

St. Paul P.T.O.  

Meeting 

When: Tuesday, March 30                        
When: 6:30PM                                           

Where: St. Paul Gym                                    
Why: You could be the next winner of  $25 

off  your TWB obligation. 

Interested in Volun-

teering?  We would 

love to have you !  

We are   always 

looking for help 

serving lunch, or 

helping outside at 

recess.  Please call 

Miss Richey at 636-

978-1900 X2 for    de-

tails! 

Join us for Rosary Tuesday 

@ 6:30pm on 4/6/21 in 

the church. This will be a 

once-a-month occurrence.  

All ages are welcome!  Kids 

are encouraged to come 

and be the leaders in prayer. 









 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Family, Friends, and Faculty: 
 

Back by popular demand is the Frontier Bag Fundraiser!   

The Frontier Trash Bags are twice as thick and strong as Hefty bags.  

Spring is upon us and these bags can be used for spring cleaning or  

lawn clippings as well as everyday trash.  The “Yellow / Pink” bags  

are being offered in rolls of  25 bags, at a cost of  only $12.00 per roll.  The “white tall kitchen” bags 

come in a roll of  65 for $12.00.  Also available are the 55 gallon (Super Size) Blue Bags in rolls of  16 

for $12.00.  

We are taking orders NOW through April 7th.  Please return the below order form no later than April 

6th .  Money is to be collected at the time of  ordering.  Checks should be made out to St. Paul 

School.  Please note one case of  bags (10 rolls) weighs approximately 50 lbs.  Please pick up your  

order at the school, as the rolls of  bags are too heavy to send home with your children. 

 

Let’s all get behind this effort to make this sale a success.  All profits from the sale will go to the 6th 

and 7th Grade class for their Leadership trip to Trout Lodge / Camp Lakewood .   

 

If  you have any questions please contact Mindy Schultz at 314-603-8678.  Thank you in advance for 

your cooperation and continued support! 




